Zoning Board of Appeals 9/29/20232

Gary and Christine Nixon of 98 Pine Point Rd would like to request a continuation of the special permit
application. The public hearing was held on September 11, 2023.

We want to extend our hearing to December 4, 2023,
Thank you,

Gary Nixon

978-568-1126

Cell 978-201-1776



